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URL: fire.fsv.cvut.cz/ifer 

 

To trainees of Action Training school 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

we would like to invite you to our Action Training School  “Fire Engineering Research – Key Issues 

for the Future II” which will take place between 6 - 9 June 2013 in Naples. For the program please 

consult our web page at http://people.fsv.cvut.cz/~wald/fire/ifer/2013-Training_school/index.htm 

 

The course will take place at Department of Structures for Engineering and Architecture, 

University of Naples Federico II, Complesso dello Spirito Santo, Via Forno Vecchio 36, 80134 

Naples, Italy. 

 

Based on the budget available, we will be able to reimburse each trainee by fixed grant of 800 €.  

The grant should cover accommodation, meals and travel. Please book your accommodation and 

plane soon. Recommended hotels can be found at the same web page.  

 

The final two days of the Training School will be focussed on “brainstorming” sessions discussing 

your own research. You are expected to give a 15-minute Powerpoint presentation on your 

project, including any problems with it. This will be followed by a constructive discussion involving 

the whole group which will try to bring new ideas and helpful advice to your work. Obviously you 

are expected to participate freely in discussions on other researchers’ projects, so please come 

prepared to participate fully – this is not just a spectator event! 

 

Please send Abstract of your presentation to Kamila (kamila.horova@fsv.cvut.cz) till April 30, 2013. 

Many thanks. 

 

We are looking forward to see you at Naples! 

Ian and František  


